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 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 
 
   February 2, 2004 
 
 
 
Steven Wennberg 
Assistant Counsel 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Governor’s Office of General Counsel 
Department of State 
Legal Office 
P.O. Box 2649 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649 
 
Dear Mr. Wennberg: 
 
 Thank you for your January 9, 2004 letter requesting our review and comment regarding a 
revised exposure draft of general revisions to the State Board of Certified Real Estate 
Appraisers’ regulations. The proposed changes do not appear to be inconsistent with Title XI of 
the Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Act of 1989, as amended, or our 
Policy Statements. 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed changes. Please contact us if you have 
any questions. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 


